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From: Alderney Chamber of Commerce <info@alderneychamber.com>
Sent: 15 June 2022 07:32
To: GCRA Info
Subject: Starlink

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: LEAP

ALDERNEY   CHAMBER   OF   COMMERCE 

Dear Sir, 

The Alderney Chamber would support a telecommunications network that could provide fast and reliable download 
speeds such as the Starlink company is proposing. 

This could positively assist Alderney in attracting both new business and the relocation of existing business to the 
island. 

We would be pleased to be kept in touch with this proposal as time progresses. 

Kind regards, 

Andrew Eggleston 


